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A study of 13 countries reveals that measures of hours worked based on 
administrative sources are relatively low while measures based on 
establishment and labor force surveys are relatively high; thus, 
although ever improving, these measures cannot yet be taken at face 
value and are useful only for broad comparisons.
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